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CSR PROJECTS 

 

Sr. 
No 

Focus Area Project Details Project Plan 

1 Environment 

Lake Restoration 
Kelambakkam, Chennai, 
Tamil Nadu  
 

Due to urbanization, this area’s 
population is gradually increasing, 
and the groundwater is depleting 
slowly. The proposed project will help 
in restoring and increasing the water 
holding capacity of the lake would 
make this a prime water recharging 
structure in the area. 

2 Environment 

Urban Afforestation 
Chengalpattu, Tamil 
Nadu 
 
 

Due to rapid urbanization, city is 
losing its green cover and thereby 
increasing risk of poor air quality, 
higher carbon emissions etc. The 
proposed afforestation project will 
help in restoring the lost green cover 
eventually leading to improved soil 
quality, surface water level and natural 
habitat. 

3 Livelihood 

Skill Building 
Chennai, Tamil Nadu 
 

Marginalized youth from urban slums 
are vulnerable due to lack of quality 
education / skills and job 
opportunities. The proposed project 
will bring functional skills through 
focused programs and improve job 
readiness. 
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